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	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


June 1, 2007
Docket No. A-310200
RONALD F WEIGEL
DIRECTOR – GOVERNMENT RELATIONS
VERIZON

FOURTH FLOOR

STRAWBERRY SQUARE  
HARRISBURG PA  17101
Re: Withdrawal of Pa. P.U.C. Tariff No. 303
Dear Mr. Weigel:


On May 14, 2007, Verizon Pennsylvania Inc. (Company) filed a notification with the Commission that it is withdrawing it Pa. P.U.C. Tariff No. 303 effective May 15, 2007.  This tariff is being withdrawn pursuant to the Commission’s secretarial letter in Docket No. R-00038795.    


This letter is to notify you that Pa. P.U.C. Tariff No. 303 has been withdrawn effective 
May 15, 2007.  Any questions concerning this matter should be addressed to J. Elaine McDonald of the Bureau of Fixed Utility Services at 717-787-1869.







Sincerely








James J. McNulty








Secretary

cc: 
J. Elaine McDonald, FUS
Kathy Aunkst, Secretary’s Bureau


